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“BENNY AND “EZEQUIEL” 

RETIRE  

FROM THE MOUNTED UNIT 

 

 

 
Fort Lauderdale Police Mounted Unit horses, Benny and Ezequiel, have decided to turn 
in their police saddles and retire. The Fort Lauderdale Police Department barn, located 
at 700 Northeast 9th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale, has been home to Benny 
since 2016 and Ezequiel’s home since 2009.  
 

Benny and Ezequiel have made a great impact with our neighbors and visitors by 
patrolling our neighborhoods, beaches and the downtown areas.  
 

Benny and Ezequiel will retire to the Adventures of Timmy Tumbully Foundation, which 
is an anti bullying therapy program. They both will enjoy retirement on 50 acres of land 
located in the City of Ocala. For more information on the foundation visit; 
https://www.timmytumbully.org/ 

 

            
         (Benny second from left)                                                        (Ezequiel)  
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